
ORTHOPEDIC SURGERY DEPARTMENT PREPARES FOR ISO 9001:2008 QMS 

SURVEILLANCE AUDIT 

 

The surveillance audit by KEBS is scheduled for 26th and 27th May 2015. All Deans, Directors, 

Chairmen of Departments and Section Heads are required to give proper attention to the key 

requirements of the ISO 9001 standard applicable to University of Nairobi.  

The department of orthopedic Surgery has been preparing for the exercise. 

http://uonbi.ac.ke/

